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Christmas Blessings 

 

We want to express our heartfelt gratitude to each of you for demonstrating your compassion by 

supporting the services of MPC.  

 

Thanks to your support, MPC will celebrate 40 years of love, care, and mercy in 2025. Your 

contributions have played a crucial role in our journey. 

 

On behalf of the MPC Staff 

May our love be deepened and our Joy increased as we enter the stable of the Christ Child. 

May we feel a true sense of Love and Peace this Christmas 

and into the New Year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sr Mary Killeen 

MPC Head Office will close for Christmas on Monday 23rd December and reopen on 2nd January 

2025.  The Rehabilitation Centre will remain open throughout the Christmas New Year Period. 
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